
Senior Advisor to US Secretary of
State to Travel to Cuba

Havana, October 31 (RHC)-- David Thorne, Senior Advisor to US Secretary of State John Kerry will visit
Cuba from November 1st through the 3rd to meet with government officials and business leaders,
diplomatic sources in Washington said.

José Raúl Perales, Assistant Secretary for the Private Sector at the U.S. Department of Homeland
Security, will accompany Ambassador Thorne.

During their stay, the US delegation will meet with government officials and have discussions with
entrepreneurs, visit the Mariel Port, and attend the inauguration of the U.S.-Cuba Business Council and
the opening ceremony of the 33rd annual Havana International Fair (FIHAV); Havana’s largest annual
multi-sector trade fair.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/74471-senior-advisor-to-us-secretary-of-state-to-travel-to-
cuba
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